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Cicero Town Hall 
4949 W. Cermak Rd.
Monday - Thursday
8 am - 8 pm
Closed Friday

North Complex
1634 S. Laramie Ave.
(708) 656-8223
Mon. - Thurs. 8 am - 8 pm
Closed Friday

Cicero Public Safety Building   
& Senior Services
5410 W. 34th Street
Mon. - Fri. 8 am - 4 pm

Town Board Meetings
All Town Board meetings are held at 4949 W. Cermak Rd. at 10am

This month’s board meetings will take place on:

October 10 & 24
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From the President’s Desk
by Cicero Town President Larry Dominick

Dear Cicero residents,

What a busy season we've 
had so far! Just one month 
into fall, we celebrated 
Mexican Independence, 
crowned our Senorita 
Cicero, and remembered 
9/11. Very importantly, 
we have been helping 
many of you to file FEMA 
applications in response to 
the July flooding. 

As we enter October, 
we have even more 
happening. First is Houby 
Day, the entertaining 
celebration of the Czech 
and Slovak heritage that 
helped Cicero grow nearly 
100 years ago. 

Because of construction 
along the "L" Strip behind 
Cermak, this year's 
festival will move to the 
fairgrounds at 34th & 
Laramie, where we hosted 
Mexican Independence 
Day and Cicero Fest earlier 
this year. I hope to see you 
all there from October 5-8!
+++++

Later this month, we 
have a slate of Halloween 
activities for everyone. 
The first such event is 
the Senior Halloween 
celebration on October 

to help keep our kids safe. 
The last thing anyone wants 
is an accident to happen!

Sincerely,

Larry Dominick
Cicero Town President
  

25, where our senior 
residents can wear their 
favorite costumes for fun 
and activities at the Cicero 
Community Center. Be 
sure to RSVP for the event 
because space is limited, 
and people must reserve 
their space before showing 
up!
+++++

For families and children, 
we have trick-or-treating 
and Trunk-or-Treating! Both 
events are at the end of the 
month, with Trunk-or-Treat 
on October 30 from 4:30-
7pm and trick-or-treating 
on October 31 from 3-7pm. 

Trunk-or-Treat is an 
excellent way for families 
to safely visit trunks and 
setups created by the 
different town departments 
and organizations, going 
from space to space to 
trick-or-treat safely. The 
event was planned with 
younger children in mind 
but available for all of 
Cicero's kids.

For our residents, it's 
important to remember 
that many of our favorite 
costumed characters will 
be roaming around. It's 
essential to be more careful 
commuting on Halloween 

P.S.  As always, please feel free 
to contact me with concerns, 
questions, comments or 
suggestions at 
larry@thetownofcicero.com.  
Thank you.



Town President Larry Dominick (red shirt) waves from the top of a renovated fire 
truck during the Mexican Independence Day Parade.
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It was shoulder to shoulder at the Cicero Fairgrounds 
for Mexican Independence Day as more than 30,000 
people filed into the festival during each day of the 
four-day celebration. What has become the largest 
festival in the region, Mexican Independence Day's 
celebration ended with Sunday's parade down to the 
fairgrounds and El Grito at the end of the evening. 

The four-day event featured live music, food, carnival 
rides, games and giveaways. Town President Larry 
Dominick rode on a renovated fire truck in the parade. 
He said he was delighted that community residents 
enjoyed the festival.

"We had a new ride this year, no Cadillac convertible. 
We had a fire truck that's not in service anymore. It's 
20 years old, and our mechanic, Danny Wolf and his 
guys, fixed it up like brand new. We had a good time 
up there. It's a lot better view," Dominick said. "I want 
to thank everyone in our Special Events Department 
for organizing this so well."
 
After the parade, Dominick and his wife Diana, 
Cicero's Senior Center Director, handed out bracelets 
throughout the afternoon. More than 4,000 children 
enjoyed free carnival rides thanks to the Dominicks' 
generosity.

"Everybody's independence is important, and since we 
have a huge Spanish population, I want to show them 
that I'm part of them and that we celebrate. I wish 
them all a good time when they come here. As you 
can see, the festival is over-packed. We had a great 
parade. I'm proud I could do it. I see many smiling kids' 
faces, and I like that," Dominick said.

The Consulate General of Mexico in Chicago joined the 
Cicero Mexican Cultural Committee on the main stage 
for the annual El Grito, with Deputy Council General 
Gerardo Guerrero giving the official cry of Dolores that 
signaled the start of the Mexican Revolution.

"There is no place like Cicero. We are very excited to 
be here. This is actually the largest El Grito that we 
have seen so far," said Claudia Castillo, Community 
Affairs member for the Consulate General.

All of the town's officials participated in the festival 

Record Crowds Arrive for Mexican Independence Festival
celebrating Mexican American heritage, including 
Supervisor Joe Virruso, Clerk Maria Punzo-Arias, 
Assessor Emilio "Emo" Cundari, Collector Fran Reitz, 
and trustees Bob Porod, Victor Garcia, John Cava and 
Blanca Vargas.

"We do this every year, and we want to make sure 
that we keep up the tradition of all the heritage in 
the town. In Cicero, we do it all," Cundari said before 
yelling to the crowd, "Bienvenidos a Cicero!"
 
Cook County Commissioner Frank Aguilar said 
Dominick has always supported the Cicero Mexican 
Cultural Committee.

"President Larry Dominick has been very supportive 
since the beginning, in 2006, when we founded the 
Cicero Mexican Cultural Committee," Aguilar said. 
"There has been a lot of celebrations throughout 
the Midwest, but this is the biggest in the Midwest. 
Cicero made an international impact. We're glad to 
be here; it's a wonderful event. Let's celebrate as 
respectfully, responsibly, and as safely as we can."

Town Trustee Blanca Vargas shared her joy at the 
celebration, crediting the town president for the 
festival's success.

"I am very proud to participate in a function we have 
done for many years. These are the roots of our 
independence of Mexico. We have been celebrating 
with pride and with discipline to make sure that our 
community is happy," Vargas said. "I am very proud 
to be Mexican. President Larry Dominick wishes 
everyone to be happy. Viva Mexico Que Viva!"



Town Assessor Emilio "Emo" Cundari hands out candy along the parade route.

Volunteers walk along the parade route, waving Mexican flags and handing out 
food and candy during the celebration.

Town President Larry Dominick and Diana Dominick handed out thousands of 
bracelets for kids to ride for free at the festival, some who also wanted photos.

The Mexican flag is displayed while the national anthem is played.

Trustee Victor Garcia (left) joins State Rep. Elizabeth Hernandez and Cook County 
Commissioner Frank Aguilar (center, center right) along the parade.

Dozens of live acts appeared on two different stages throughout the four-day 
event.

The anticipation for El Grito drew in larger crowds, with thousands packed near 
the main stage before sunset.

Confetti flies into the crowd as El Grito, the Cry of Dolores, rings out at the end 
of the festival.
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Photos from Mexican Independence Festival and Parade
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President Larry Dominick Presents

Senior Center Activities 
5631 W 35th Street | (708) 222-8690 | Open Monday through Friday 8am - 4pm

MONDAYS (Except October 9, 23 & 30)
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am
NEW! DANCE CLASS @ 1pm
NEW! CHAIR DANCE CLASS @ 2:15pm

TUESDAYS
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am
ARTHRITIS EXERCISE PROGRAM @ 10am 

OCTOBER 17
NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH @ 1pm 

WEDNESDAYS (Except October 25)
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am
YOGA @ 10-11am

OCTOBER 18
ARTS & CRAFTS @ 11:30am

THURSDAYS (Except October 26)
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am
TAI CHI CLASS @ 10-11am
BUNCO @ 1pm

FRIDAYS (Except October 27)
EXERCISE VIDEO @ 9am
HEALING DANCE CLASS @ 10-11am

ACTIVITIES AT THE SENIOR CENTER

OCTOBER 2023

MOVIE AT MORTON COLLEGE

MONDAY, OCTOBER 16 @ 12:30pm 
"Coco"

Meet at Jedlicka PAC - 
3801 S Central Ave

Seniors must show ID upon arrival

Seniors must call the Cicero Senior 
Center to register for this event

The Senior Center will be closed on Monday, October 9.

 Presented by PRESIDENT LARRY DOMINICK

Cicero Neighborhood Watch

Tuesday,
October 17

from 1-3 pm

Town-Wide Meeting
at the Senior Center
5631 W 35th Street

@CiceroOutreach

We encourage everyone to get 
involved. Please invite your family 
and neighbors to help continue to 

secure our community together.
6019 W. 26th St. | 2944 S. Laramie Ave

O�ce: (708) 863-7232 | Monday - Friday 12pm-7pm
CiceroOutreach@gmail.com

Senior Activities
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PRESIDENT LARRY DOMINICK
INVITES YOU TO WHERE MOMENTS TURN INTO MEMORIES

We will meet at the Public Safety Building at 10:30 am
Seniors must register in advance for this event over the 

phone or in person.
*Voicemails will not be acceptable for registration*
Cancellations must be done at least a day in advance

Seniors must arrive at least 15 minutes prior to their reservation

Reservations can be made starting OCTOBER 2
To register you must have a medical form on file

Please call Diana Dominick at 708-222-8690  

Please register at the Cicero Senior Center located at: 
5631 W. 35th Street

TRip TO RivERs CasinO

Monday oct. 23
thursday oct. 26

Friday oct. 27
Monday oct. 30

seniors can choose to attend one oF the Following dates:
des Plaines, il

or



8 The Cicero Town News October 2023

Town News



October 2023 The Cicero Town News

Town News

9

Town News

Cicero fire trucks lined up outside town hall before the 
September 12 board meeting as town and fire officials 
presented commendations to eight firefighters and 
paramedics. 

"Saving lives is not a cliché around here; it actually 
happens more than most people are aware of," said Fire 
Chief Jeff Penzkofer. "Just so everyone is aware, this is 
the shift that worked the flood. They were the ones who 
worked that whole day."
 
During the commendation, Penzkofer explained his 
department saves lives every day and that this is their job.

"On this particular day, two lives were saved on 
two separate insistences. Normally, we wouldn't be 
here right now, but after it had happened, one of the 
paramedics came into my office and wanted to let me 
know that the fireman that helped out the paramedic, for 
manpower reasons obviously on these calls, he wanted 
to acknowledge it. One thing led to another, and we said, 
why don't we remind everybody what these guys do."

As a result, Lt. Kenneth Pereyra, Engineer Michael Stahl, 
Engineer Edward Ross, firefighters Steve Krygsheld 

Cicero Firefighters Receive Commendations

Eight members of the Cicero Fire Department receive commendations for the 
work they did saving two lives during the July floods.

Dr. Catalina Maria Johnson (front) visited Cicero's Public Library to discuss the 
importance of Latino Musica.

The Cicero Public Library invited Dr. Catalina Maria 
Johnson for a special presentation on Latino influence 
on music in the United States on September 9. Her 
presentation brought music lovers of all ages as part of 
the continued programming the library has done to bring 
residents together.

Dr. Johnson delivered in English and Spanish to 
accommodate all the community residents present.

"I'm grateful to see those who came, from all ages, to 
learn more about music and its influence in our lives and 
how it can connect us," said Sandra Tomschin, Director of 
the Cicero Public Library.

"There's never been one human society without music," 
Johnson said. "It's part of every human activity...Music tells 
our story."

She said that many of Los Tigres del Norte's works have 
valuable history lessons. Son Jarocho and Mariachi are 
also essential to tell the Latino story.

"'La Bamba' by Ritchie Valens comes from Son Jarocho, 
and it's one of the most famous rock and roll tunes."

Library Hosts International Journalist 

and Jonathan Marcolini, and firefighter-paramedics 
Christopher Vaval, Adam Lavery and Bryeur Purdy 
received commendations and standing ovations at the 
board meeting.

"The significance of this was it happened back-to-back 
with not that much downtime; it was the same crews," 
said Cicero Fire Department Assistant Chief Steve 
Schwar.

Near the conclusion of her remarks, Johnson brought 
up Voyager's Golden Record. The satellites, both which 
have left the solar system, contains sayings, sounds and 
music from Earth. One song is "El Cascabel" or "The Bell" 
by Lorenzo Barcelata, which is a Mariachi tune. Antonio 
Maciel and Los Aguilillas perform the song with Mariachi 
Mexico de Pepe Villa, conducted by Rafael Carrion.  

The fun continued after Dr. Johnsons' presentation with 
a Morton East High School Mariachi Los Jinetes concert 
at the Library Garden.

Johnson's radio program can be heard at beatlatino.com.
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President Larry Dominick 
and Board of Trustees 

Maria Punzo-Arias, Town Clerk Victor Garcia, Town Trusree
Joe Vinuso, Town Supervisor Blanco Vorgas, Town Trustee

Emilio Cundari, Town Assessor Bob Porod, Town Trustee 

Fran Reitz, Town Collector John Cava, Town Trustee 

Town President Larry Dominick announced that 
Cicero residents can begin applying for Federal 
FEMA funding for damages caused by the July 2 

floods. 

!l 1\ 
' 1\ 

-

Complete your Application for FEMA 
support by clicking this link or using 
the QR CODE 

https://www.fema.gov/disaster/4728 
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& The Cicero Health Department
are now offering....

FIGHT

THE 

FLU
ANNUAL
FLU

SHOTS!Ages 6 months & up

Monday - Thursday

8am - 6pm

2250 S. 49th Ave.

www.healthcicero.com

Get your flu vaccine today!

PROTECT YOURSELF
& OUR COMMUNITY!

Questions? Call 708-656-3600 ext. 147

No appointment necessary

Walk-ins welcome!

President Larry Dominick
and

Board of Trustees
Maria Punzo-Arias, Town Clerk
Joe Virruso, Town Supervisor
Emilio Cundari, Town Assessor
Fran Reitz, Town Collector

Victor Garcia, Town Trustee
Bob Porod, Town Trustee
John Cava, Town Trustee
Blanca Vargas, Town Trustee
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Cicero Publ ic  L ibrary
5225 W Cermak Rd

Cicero,  IL  60804

At the Cicero Public Library

HALLOWEEN
CUPCAKE DECORATING

CLASS

Tuesday, October 17
5:00-6:00 pm

Join us and learn how to 
decorate delicious cupcakes!

All ages are welcome

Space is l imited and 
a Cicero library card is 

required to register

Register at the Circulation 
Desk or call us at 

708-652-8084 ext. 5
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LIBRARY NEWS
5225  W. Cermak Road 708-652-8084 cicerolibrary.org

NEW RELEASES

View the Eclipse!
The library has eclipse glasses and 
solar viewers available so you can 

safely view the solar eclipse! For more 
information call 708 652-8084 Ext. 6

Tech Tutorials
Want to learn how to attach a 

document to an e-mail? How to print 
from your phone? How to Zoom? The 

library offers one-on-one Tech 
Tutorials. Please call 708 652-8084 Ext. 

6 to register

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

NEW YOUTH TITLES
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Sugar Skull 
Decorating Class

Sugar Skull 
Decorating Class

Thursday November 2nd 
4:00-5:00 pm

Join us as we decorate 
sugar skulls!

All ages are welcome
 

A Cicero library card is 
required to register

Register at the Circulation 
Desk or call us at 

708-652-8084 ext. 5

Cicero Publ ic  L ibrary
5225 W Cermak Rd

Cicero,  IL  60804
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OCTOBER 2023

CLASSIC BALLET
REGISTER NOW

Classes take place Sept - May 
Tuesdays & Thursdays
Ages 2-3: 5:30 - 6 pm

Ages 4-5: 6:05 - 6:35 pm
Ages 6 & older: 6:40 - 7:25 pm 

Cost: $45 (ID*) / $60 (OD**) per month

HOW TO REGISTER
Registration for all programs is in-person 

only at Cicero Stadium,
1909 S. Laramie Ave. in Cicero.

Registration open Monday - Friday
from 8:30 am to 7:30 pm, and

Saturday from 9 am to 2:30 pm.

To register, adults must show a photo
ID with current address. Under 18 need a 
parent/legal guardian with photo ID, plus 

birth certificate for first-time registrations.

Most classes paid on monthly basis. We 
reserve the right to cancel due to low 

enrollment - so register early! 

PAYMENT BY CASH, CHECK OR MONEY 
ORDER ONLY, PLEASE!

For information, call 708-652-3545.

WE ARE AN OAKLAWN PARK DISTRICT - SPECIAL RECREATION CO-OP MEMBER.
PLEASE CALL Jacqueline Canty at 708-857-2200 for information regarding program options 

available for individuals with special needs.

SENIOR CONGREGATE MEALS - If you qualify, give us a try…
.

Senior adults 60 years and older are sign up for a program offered by Clyde Park District through 
Age Options. Catholic Charities is the Vendor. The meal is supplied by Georgis Catering. Delicious, 
healthy meals will be served each weekday to those that signed up to join us. Meals are 
low-sodium, low-sugar and include complex carbohydrates, protein, fresh fruit and vegetables. 
(Each of the delicious meals served has a value of $7.00). There is a suggested donation of $2.00 
per meal. Come in, sign up and join us! * No qualified Senior will be denied a meal due to their 
inability to pay the donation.*ID - In District  **OD - Out of District

KUNG-FU
Learn a Martial Art!  

Parkholme Building, 1820 S. 51st Ave., 2nd floor
Tuesdays & Thursdays / Saturdays

Beginner: 5 - 6 pm / 10 - 11 am
Intermediate: 6 - 7 pm / 9 - 10 am

Advanced: 7 - 8 pm / 8 - 9 am 
Cost: $60 (ID*) / $75 (OD**)

UPCOMING EVENTS AT
CICERO STADIUM

TOTAL FIGHT CHALLENGE  
September 23 & December 2, 2023

TIX: TOTALFIGHTCHALLENGE.COM

IMPACT WRESTLING (TELEVISED)  
October 21 & 22, 2023

TIX: EVENTBRITE.COM

AVIVA EL ESPIRITU
November 17, 18 & 19, 20233

Tickets available at Cicero Stadium

FACEBOOK UPDATES
Be sure to "LIKE" our business page on

Facebook Clyde Park District aka Cicero Stadium
(Under Follow - Click see all (Posts)).

BOXING
Brought to you by Town President Larry 

Dominick in cooperation with Clyde Park 
District. Open to ages 6 through adult.

Cost: $55 per month (ID*)
$70 per month (OD*)

Co-ed training (males & females)
Monday & Wednesday

6-9 years: 4 - 5 pm, 10-12 years: 5 - 6 pm,
13 years: 6 - 7 pm

Thursday & Friday
14 years: 4 - 5 pm, 15 years: 5 - 6 pm,

16-17 years: 6 - 7 pm
Adults Thursday & Friday

18 years and older: 7 - 8 pm
Warren Park building, 5631 W. 16th Street

Call for details 708-652-3545
All registrations take place at

1909 S. Laramie - Cicero Stadium

MEAL PROGRAM
FOR SENIORS 60 YEARS AND OLDER

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED TO
PARTICIPATE. PLEASE STOP BY TO SIGN UP.
FOR THOSE THAT ARE ALREADY REGISTERED

Meals will be offered for dine in or pick
up and go*, each day Monday - Friday from 

3:30 PM - 5:30 PM

*Reservations for your meal service choice 
must be made one week in advance

(dine in or pick up).

(We are closed for holidays / election days
and inclement weather)

A voluntary donation of $2 per meal is 
appreciated but no senior will be turned 

away due to their inability to donate.

Please self screen for COVID-19 symptoms 
prior to attending any programs. If you 

are sick, please stay home.

INDOOR SOCCER
Cost: $50 (ID*) / $65 (OD**)

Registration begins September 18, 2023.
REGISTRATION ENDS OCTOBER 28, 2023. 

  
Early Registration strongly encouraged!

Register at Cicero Stadium
($10.00 late fee will apply

for late registrations) 

GRADES PRE-K THRU 8TH GRADE
Practices and Games start in

December 2023.
All skill levels welcome!

  
Games played at Morton East

VOLUNTEER SOCCER COACHES NEEDED
CALL GERARDO 708-516-0858

WINTER BASKETBALL
Cost: $40 (ID*) / $45 (OD**)

Registration begins September 5, 2023
Early registration encouraged!

Pre-k (4 yrs old + ) thru 8th grade
All skill levels welcome!

Come join us and have some fun!

Volunteer basketball coaches needed.
Please leave your contact information

at the Recreation office.

Practice begins October 2023
Games in November 2023

Questions call: 708-652-3545
Learn the skills of basketball!

Keep your kids busy
and/or yourself!!

Sign up for a program today!

Clyde park district will be closed
Monday, October 9, 2023 in 

observation of Columbus Day.
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President Larry Dominick
and The Cultural Affairs Commission Present

The Cultural Spotlight Project

November’s Theme

Thanksgiving/
Native American Culture

Artwork can be dropped 
off at the main offi ce of the 
Cicero Community Center 

as well as emailed to 
culturalspotlightproject@gmail.com

You Could Win!

We are asking that Cicero students, kindergarten to grade 12, 
submit artwork, digitally-only due to restrictions, based on a 

given theme by the end of the month. 
Please include name, age, school, address and phone number.

*Please note: one winner per month and you may only win once 
per 12-month period.

October’s Theme

Columbus Day/
Italian American Culture

El presidente Larry Dominick y la Comisión de 
Asuntos Culturales presenta

¡El Proyecto Cultural Destacar está de vuelta! 

Tema de Noviembre

Día de Acción de Gracias/
Cultura Nativa Americana

Las obras de arte se 
pueden dejar en la ofi cina 

principal del Centro 
Comunitario de Cicero 
y se pueden enviar por 

correo electrónico a 
culturalspotlightproject@gmail.com

¡Tu podrías ganar!

Estamos pidiendo que los estudiantes de Cicero, desde jardín de 
infantes hasta el grado 12, envíen obras de arte, solo en formato digital 

debido a restricciones, según un tema determinado antes de fi n de mes.
Incluya nombre, edad, escuela, dirección y número de teléfono.

* Tenga en cuenta: un ganador por mes y solo puede ganar una vez por 
período de 12 meses.

Tema de Octubre

Día de la Raza/
Cultura Italoamericana
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OCTUBRE 2023 CALENDARIO DE EVENTOS

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

29 30 31

• Town Board Meeting/ 
Reuniones Del Concejo 
Municipal | 10 am

• Town Board Meeting/ 
Reuniones Del Concejo 
Municipal | 10 am

• Senior Center Neighborhood 
Watch/Vigilancia Del
Vecindario Del Centro Para 
Personas Mayores - 1 pm

PRESENT

MONDAY, OCTOBER 30
4:30 PM TO 7 PM

CICERO FAIRGROUNDS (34TH & LARAMIE)

CICERO TOWN PRESIDENT LARRY DOMINICK
AND THE DEPARTMENT OF SPECIAL EVENTS

CICERO RESIDENTS ONLY

• Senior Movie at Morton 
College/Película Senior en 
Morton College  “Coco” 
| 12:30 pm

Cicero Town Hall Closed 
(Columbus Day)/Ayuntamiento 
de Cicero Cerrado (Día de la 
Raza)

• Senior Trip to Rivers Casino/
Viaje a Rivers Casino 
| 10:30 am

Houby Day/Día de Houby Houby Day/Día de Houby Houby Day/Día de Houby

Houby Day/Día de Houby

• Senior Trip to Rivers Casino/
Viaje a Rivers Casino 
| 10:30 am

• Senior Trip to Rivers Casino/
Viaje a Rivers Casino 
| 10:30 am

• Senior Trip to Rivers Casino/
Viaje a Rivers Casino 
| 10:30 am

• Senior Halloween Celebration/ 
Celebración del Víspera de 
Todos los Santos | 10am - 1pm

• Mental Health Event/Evento 
de Salud Mental | 12 pm

• Library Halloween Cupcake 
Decorating Class/Clase de 
Decoración de Cupcakes de 
Halloween | 5 pm

• Trick-or-Treat Hours/Horario 
para Halloween | 3-7 pm

• Trunk-or-Treat | 4:30-7 pm
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